



NOTES FROM THE SPECIAL PCC MEETING HELD ON 4th FEBRUARY 2024


PARISH OFFER
AGREED that we can afford only to pay £14,500 to the Diocese this year and not the £26,000 they had suggested.  If circumstances improve then it may be possible to offer more.

CHURCH CAMERA EQUIPMENT
Live-streaming of the Sunday morning service has been temporarily discontinued as the equipment in use gives poor sound quality and a very restricted view of the Sanctuary. 
AGREED that a new static camera & tripod be purchased.  Current arrangements would continue for those who did not wish themselves or their children to be filmed.

CHRISTOPHER CENTRE
Fr Michael gave a summary of the present situation and undertook to keep the PCC informed of any developments.  

OTHER BUSINESS - CHURCH HALL ROOF
It was noted that the roof was in poor condition and allowed rainwater to penetrate the fabric.  Three quotes had been received for roof repairs and that which was likely to give the longest lasting solution was chosen.  Noted that the floor was also in an unsatisfactory condition.
The need for fundraising was discussed and various options: legacies, specific-project fundraising and National Lottery funding were all under consideration.
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